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1. Calendar Handbook
a. The calendar handbook will no longer be printed and mailed out.  As you

know dates are always changing and so it seemed like as soon as we had
it printed, it was already out of date.

b. There will be a digital calendar on the school website with all of the
events, activities, and dates that families and the community will want to
know.  This calendar will always be up to date!

2. Custodians
a. THANK YOU to the custodians for all of their flexibility and hard work this

summer!! Even though the building doesn’t look spotless, they have had
to work extra hard this summer with all of the construction and extra dust.
They have also been very patient with new staff members and supported
them in getting their classrooms ready.  I am so appreciative of their hard
work and dedication to the CI Secondary School!

3. Welcome, New Staff Members!!
a. Allison Brisk - Math
b. Sheri Pickar - Math
c. Kirsten Harris - English
d. Emma Ditlevson - FACS
e. Marcy Stout - PE/Health
f. Emily Cencer - SPED (Former CI SPED Para)
g. Jennifer Sutch - SPED
h. Rebecca Pecha - Social Studies, long-term sub
i. Scott Ruffing - Band, long-term sub

j. ***A special thank you to Jessica Dietz and Wendy Gindorff for all of their
work getting the teacher induction days organized and meaningful for all
of our new staff members.  Also, thank you to all of the teacher mentors
who are helping support these teachers.



4. Workshop Days
a. Monday, August 29th - Curriculum
b. Tuesday, August 30th -

i. Accommodations, Adaptations, and Modifications w/Liz Lee
ii. Minnesota Career Information System (MCIS) Training
iii. HS Back to School Night

c. Wednesday, August 31st -
i. Staff meeting
ii. WBWF Team meetings
iii. Crisis Team meeting

d. Thursday, September 1st (Paras and Teachers)
i. PCA Testing (Paras)
ii. Para Training w/ Pam Stock
iii. Staff Potluck 12:00-1:00 (School board members are invited to join

us!)

5. Math Academy
a. Our Math teachers will be attending a Math Leaders Academy on

Thursday, August 25th. We are starting our second year of a series that
will help support teachers in best practices for teaching math.

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1elMa9bKh_bQFEBOrR_CWXJxceK5h801qIG7V5vMVs7I/edit?usp=sharing

